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The archery division at bgsl is hosting a National  Archery  event April 8-10 bringing in
both Amature and Professional archers from across the country.

We are in the need of volunteers to help assist with the event. It is not a must to have archery
experience. We need help on directing people to their necessary ranges,  possibly parking and
various other assistance.

Ranges will open for competition at 7:00am Friday,  Saturday,  and Sunday.

Anyone that can assist please give me a call.

Thanks,
Don Smallwood
Cell phone: 615-887-3110


